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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUG

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2008 9:59 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda

Subject: FW: Water Cost

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUG account regarding the City of Nashua.

--Kim

Original Message
From: DAVID PRUNIER [mailto:supertune@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2008 2:46 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Water Cost

As a person who does not want the City of Nashua to take over the water co. I would love to
see your commission stop giving all the rate increases.
I personally have not received a raise in 3 years and 1 1 2 years ago I took a pay cut. I am now almost
sixty and I am very close to leaving the State I love because I just can’t afford any more. Their must
be a better way before we all leave this great State.

Thank You
David R. Prunier
31 SanbornDr.
Nashua N H 03063

Email:supertune@verizon.net
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